
 

 

3
rd

 July 2019 

Dear Supporters of Ebendavid Charities,                 

                 An Appeal 

For Education Fees Support Program 

 

Our Nehemiah Care Centre (NCC) continues to provide simple life changing care to uplift the life of the poor, 

needy and the helpless in distresses. This year again many students have approached us requesting to pay their 

semester/annual fees for the current financial year 2019-20. The details are given below. Paying their fees will help them 

to take another step closer to achieving their life's dreams. 

 

We have received applications seeking assistance and after our scrutiny have found deserving cases. These students need 

all together Rs.3,11,500 to pay and to complete their Academic courses. Help us to help them.  

 

Application # Name Age Course 
Course 

Duration 
Current 

Year 
Academic Fees 

1 Bebin Dass. M 19 B.Sc. Computer Science 3 2                             30,000  

2 Selva Kumar D 17 Diploma in M.E 3 2                             35,000  

3 Allen John. G 23 BTheol (Bible College) 3 2                             40,000  

4 Princy L 18 B.Com 3 1                            21,500  

5 Keerthana 18 B.Tech (IT) 3 1                             35,000  

6 Eshwari A 17 B.Sc. Lab Technician 3 1                             35,000  

7 Jayamary B 17 B.Sc. Lab Technician 3 1                             35,000  

8 Rukumani 18 B.Sc. Lab Technician 3 1                             35,000  

9 Santhosh S 19 B.Com General 3 1                             45,000  

 

 

We will pay the fees for these students directly to their institutions, on your behalf. No cash will be dispersed to anyone. 

 

You can give Cheque or send your donations to “EBENDAVID CHARITIES”, Account No.2915101004724, Canara 

Bank, Mogappair, Chennai 600 050, IFSC Code: CNRB0002915.  

Together, we can make a difference in the lives of these poor.  

Thank you, 

Philip 

Executive Director 

Mobile : 9677376773 

Landline : 044 - 43850020 

Email – phillip@ebendavid.org  

mailto:phillip@ebendavid.org

